
 

April 21, 2015 
 
 
 
WILLAMETTE WATER COMPANY 
GREG DEMERS 
PO BOX 876 
VENETA, OR 97487 
 
 
RE: Docket No. UW 161/Advice No. 15-16 
 
 
On April 21, 2015, Willamette Water Company filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff  
PUC Oregon No. 3. 
 
This filing establishes new water rates for Willamette Valley Water Company. 
 
Pursuant to Order No. 15-11, the sheets filed under Advice No. 15-16 are accepted and will 
become effective with service rendered on and after April 21, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files.  
 
 
 
 

 
Bryan Conway 
Administrator 
Telecom and Water Division 
(503) 378-6200 
Fax: (503) 373-7752 
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